Public Notice

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection
Western Regional Office
436 Dwight Street
Springfield, MA 01103

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 $ 43, notice is hereby given of a 401 Water
Quality Certification application for the construction of a 12' wide gravel driveway to
access a single-family dwelling, Lot C, property of Leo Cortina, Rockrimmon Road,
Belchertown, MA, 01007. The driveway construction will result in the filling of 675 sf of
bordering wetland that qualifies as Outstanding Resource Waters. Additional information
may be obtained from the Coler & Colantonio, Inc., 55 Bobala Road, Holyoke, MA,
Attention: David Thompson, 413-313-0121. Written comments should be sent to DEP,
Division of Wetlands and Waterways, Western Region, 436 Dwight Street, Springfield,
MA, Attention: Tim McKenna, within 21 days of this notice. Any group of ten persons,
any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate
to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal the Department’s
Certification. Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment
period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE NEXT EDITION OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL
MONITOR

cc: Belchertown Conservation Commission
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